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Spirit Energy Services, LLC Announces Major Fleet Investment Initiative for 2022-2023 

 

 
 

Spirit Energy Services, LLC, the region’s premier environmental services contractor to the Marcellus and 

Utica Shale regions, has announced a major capital investment initiative for 2022-23 to its specialized 

fleet of vacuum truck equipment.  Spirit fleet manager, Dave Meeks, says “This investment further 

demonstrates Spirit’s commitment to excellence in servicing the regions critical energy infrastructure as 

well as our steadfast commitment to safety and protecting the environment”.   

Spirit has committed $6M to fleet upgrades including state-of-the-art coded vacuum trucks that include 

all of the most recent technological and safety advances in transportation, vacuum, and bulk storage 

equipment.  Spirit has some of the new equipment already on the road and servicing customers and 

expects to phase in new units over next 9 months.  The company anticipates having all equipment 

planned and ordered for this initiative rolling by early Q1 2023.   

  Spirit specializes in the safe and efficient transportation of produced fluids generated by major 

Appalachian mid-stream infrastructure including: condensates, brine, oil/water emulsions, oil filters, 

used oil, spent glycols, oily solids and oily debris in bulk and drum quantities.  

“This investment in new rolling stock fulfills our 3-year capital investment strategy that started with 

siting, designing, building and completing our Beech Bottom treatment and storage facility in 2020.”, 

states Dave Grant, Spirit VP of Operations.  For more information, please visit www.spiritservices.com.  

http://www.spiritservices.com/

